July 21, 2017
To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Evelina Vakal and I am seeking a Christian home to live for 6-months, beginning
August 2017, near Southern Adventist University (SAU) where I have just been accepted to
attend. After this time, I will be able to stay with an acquaintance planning to move into the
arca. | am international student and lack the financial resources to stay on campus in the dorm.

I am originally from Ukraine. In the summer of 2015, an American evangelist came to my
country looking for a music student to come to the United States to attend Blue Mountain
Academy (BMA). Through God’s grace, I was selected and left my big close-knit family to
come study here. For financial reasons, I completed grades 10-12 in just two years with straight
“A’s”, finishing my junior and senior years together. The current war in Ukraine has been so
devastating in many ways, particularly the economic situation. As a result, my parents are
unable to support me financially.

I am nearing the completion of a Georgia Cumberland Conference summer canvassing program
in Warner Robins, Georgia, where I sold enough books to cover by initial application fee of
$3,250. Fortunately, I have a sponsor living in Baltimore, Maryland who plans to help me
initially with tuition costs the first semester. I just need help with a place to stay. I plan to
relocate to Southern in time to take the fall semester orientation program beginning August 18.

I would be happy to discuss my situation further if needed. I hope to hear from you soon. I can
be reached at 423-394-8842 or at evavaka@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Evelina Vakal
Enclosures:
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